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May 11, 2018

BY OVERNIGHT MAIL and E-MAIL

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: PETITION FOR APPROVAL OF DEFAULT SERVICE
SOLICITATION AND PROPOSED DEFAULT SERVICE TARIFFS
Docket No. DE I 8-035 Responses to Record Requests

Dear Secretary Howland:

On behalf of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“UES”), enclosed are an original and six
(6) copies of the Company’s responses to the record requests issued during the hearing
held on April 1 1 , 201 8, in the above-referenced proceedings.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Gary Epler
Attorney for Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.

Enclosures

cc: Brian Buckley, Staff Attorney, Office of Consumer Advocate

Gary Epler 6 Liberty Lane West
Chief Regulatory Counsel Hampton, NH 03842
epler@unitil.com
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